
RIVER RIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Referendum Informational Meeting 

Wednesday March 20, 2024 

6:00 p.m. 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given to the public, to the news media, and to each member of 

the School Board of the River Ridge School District pursuant to Wis. Stat. secs. 19.84 and 

120.11(2), that members and possibly a quorum of the River Ridge School District Board may be 

in attendance at the Referendum Informational Meeting at 11165 County Highway P, Patch 

Grove, Grant County, Wisconsin. It is possible that a sufficient number of members may attend 

to constitute a quorum, however, this is not intended to be a formal meeting of the Board of 

Education or any other committee. No business of the School Board is scheduled or will be 

occurring. No meeting of the School Board will be held. Accordingly, no minutes will be taken.  

 

 

Posted March 15th, 2024 at 8:45 AM 


